
 
 ORDER OF SERVICE 

 -May 12, 2024- 
 
 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
     Children’s Story     
     Scripture Presentation: 1 Corinthians 15:12-26,51-57 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song  
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Lois Yoder 
Worship Leader:  Karen Tro 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Chris Keady 

Dylan Bomar—Baseball Game 
Tue. May 14, 6PM, NMHS JV Baseball Field 

In Prayer: 

Pray for the family of Florence Regier who died peacefully on  
Saturday, May 4 surrounded by loved ones.  She did not want a 
funeral, so the family asks that in her memory you donate to a 
favorite charity, read a book (and donate it to a tiny free library), 
go on a “coddywomple”, and tell someone you love them.  
 
Pray for Daphne Kropf and her friends Halie and Karina who are 
serving with Servants at House of Hope in Jakarta, Indonesia.  An 
update from Daphne was sent in this week’s church email.  Check 
there for more updates each week. 
 
 
A Prayer for Mother’s Day:  
 O God of Love, on this beautiful Mother’s Day morning we come 
to you celebrating the gift of family. We see your glory and your 
wisdom in the diversity of that gift—a diversity that has always 
existed. We pray for small families like Elizabeth and Zechariah 
and their precious only son, John, and for large families like 
Jacob’s, with his twelve sons. We ask your blessing on multigen-
erational families like Timothy’s, whose mother and grandmother 
raised him in the faith.  Bless single person families like Mary and 
Martha and their brother Lazarus. We pray especially for broken 
families like King David’s. And for those like Ruth and Naomi who 
came through the pain of loss to establish new family ties.  
We see in your Holy Word and in our unholy world all kinds of 
families with every sort of challenge, joy, failure, and pain. You 
haven’t given up on families, Lord, so help us to support them in 
all their shapes and situations. For You are love, and when we 
love, we are like You.   —By Linda LeBron on liturgylink 



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am      Bible Study via Zoom 
Worship Schedule: 
May 19:  Pastor Steve preaching 
May 26:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly, Clark Yoder 
Next Week: Karen Kropf, Nancy Histand 
Budget Report:  Offering 5/5/24: $7,179 

The Oregon Mennonite Relief Sale will be held in Albany on  
Saturday, October 12.  Shops are beginning to gather items for this 
event:     
     Sew Much (formerly known as Marta’s Haus): Fabric pieces 
preferably at least 18”x22.”  Notions and accessories but no large 
quilt frames. Contact Joan Steininger at 360-335-5539 for donation 
logistics.   
     Menno Marketplace: hand-crafted items made from fabric, 
wood, pottery, yarn, paper, etc.  Packaged food items are also  
desired such as maple syrup, honey, coffee beans, or specialty jams 
and sauces.  Please donate elsewhere your garage-sale type  
items—Menno Marketplace is focused on hand-crafted items.  
Items can be donated up to 1 week prior to the relief sale. Contact 
Trudy McKinnell, (mckinnel.trudy@gmail.com) or  
Debbie Pauls, (debbiepcde@gmail.com) 

The Anabaptist Community Bible is now available for pre-order.  
Celebrate 500 years of Anabaptism with this study bible featuring 
commentary from Anabaptist scholars, biblical insights, and  
marginal notes.  The Anabaptist Community Bible uses the  
Common English Bible translation.  Visit mennomedia.org for 
more information or to order. 

Mennonite Central Committee is sponsoring a Conflict Transfor-
mation Webinar Series May 15—June 5 and also a Peace Camp  
opportunity for young adults June 7-14. Links for each event were  
in the weekly church email, or contact Kelly Yoder, our MCC  
Representative. (6bikes1car@gmail.com) 

Bridging Cultures invites you to their Family Fun Day fundraiser 
on Sunday, May 19 from 11:30-1:30 here at Zion. 
Registration for tickets is available at  Bridging Cultures - 2024 
Spring Fundraising Banquet (networkforgood.com)  

Drift Creek Camp is currently looking for donated items prior to  
the beginning of summer camp.  Contact Jenna Oyer 
(jmboller4@gmail.com) to make arrangements for donations. 
 Ace bandages, regular bandages (various sizes), anti-itch 

cream/ointment 
 Unexpired epi-pens 
 Safe-edged lids of all sizes from canned goods (for crafts) 
 Read-aloud books and miscellaneous Lego pieces 
 Colored duct tape and face paint 
 Hammocks and a Tether ball 
 
DCC is also in search to hire up to 3 new caretakers by the end of 
this year, but preferably by the end of summer.  If you know  
anyone who might be interested in this role, reach out Jared or 
Jenna Oyer, Kristin Oakes, or Kevin Hockman-Chupp (DCC Board 
members) The Worship Commission and Music Committee are “spring 

cleaning”.  Extra songbooks and hymnals are available for free in 
the Sanctuary foyer.  Also, we will rehome the organ to anyone 
who is interested.  Contact Pastor Jana. 

Everence Webinar: “Budgeting for the Unexpected,” practical 
strategies to safeguard your expenses against unforeseen  
expenses, presented on Thursday, May 22 at 2pm ET.  Register at 
everence.com/partners.  Everence is a ministry of Mennonite 
Church USA which helps people and institutions integrate their 
faith and values into their financial decisions to accomplish their 
stewardship goals. Contact Pastor Jana, our Everence Representa-
tive, for more information. 
 

https://bridgingculturescanby.networkforgood.com/events/71376-2024-spring-fundraising-banquet
https://bridgingculturescanby.networkforgood.com/events/71376-2024-spring-fundraising-banquet

